
Response from the Danish Government to the Survey questionnaire from the Special 

Rapporteur on torture and other cruel, inhuman or degrading treatment or punishment 

 

Section A:  

The Danish Government has not received any of the communications mentioned in the question 

during the tenure of the current Special Rapporteur (1 November 2016 until 31 October 2020). 

However, generally the Danish Ministry of Foreign Affairs (MFA) handles all communications under 

the auspices of the United Nations. The MFA forwards the communication to relevant authorities in 

Denmark. Depending on the communication, the MFA coordinates contributions and collects the 

various contributions in one collective response. 

Further, Denmark has not received a request for a country visit in the reporting period. The Special 

Rapporteur has a standing invitation to visit Denmark. 

 

Section B: 

No communication received. 

 

Section C: 

No request received. 

 

Section D: 

No comments. 

 


